
This week we had an away game at Carroll and lost a close one 14-6. We opened up the
game with a nice drive, capping it off with a Cale Paulsen 1 yard touchdown run. After that
our drives stalled with a few missed assignments and turnovers. Defensively we played pretty
well, only giving up one score in the first half. The game winning score for them came off of a
turnover inside the 30 yard line that they capitalized on. We had a couple chances to go down
and tie it, but turned it over on downs. Next week we play in Denison against Glenwood.


